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Green Street Lane Closure 

(between Locust Street and First Street) 
 

CHAMPAIGN – In order to facilitate window maintenance at 55 E. Green Street, Arrow Glass 
will close the eastbound lane of Green Street between Locust Street and First Street.  The closure 
will occur on Thursday, February 25, 2021, from the hours of 7 a.m. and 6 p.m.  An eastbound 
and a westbound lane of traffic will be maintained through the area and traffic will not be 
interrupted. 
 

 
 
The City appreciates the cooperation of travelers in the area and encourages caution when 
traveling near work zones. 
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